
FARMINGDALE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

PUBLIC HEARING – 2016/2017 BUDGET 

Monday, April 11, 2016 

INC. VILLAGE OF FARMINGDALE 

  

The Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Farmingdale held a public hearing 

on the 2016/2017 Budget at Village Hall, 361 Main Street, Farmingdale, New York on Monday, 

April 11, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

  

Present: Mayor Ralph Ekstrand 

Deputy Mayor Christiansen 

Trustee Cheryl Parisi 

Trustee Walter Priestley 

   Administrator Brian Harty 

   Deputy Clerk/Treasurer Barbara Kelly 

 

Absent: Trustee William Barrett 

 

  

Mayor Ekstrand opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegience at 7:03 p.m. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 2016/2017 BUDGET – Upon a motion made by Deputy Mayor 

Christiansen and seconded by Trustee Priestley, it was unanimously, 

 

 RESOLVED (#2016-04-23) – to open the public hearing. 

 

Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Kelly explained the changes to the tentative budget and the budget 

schedules given. Upon a motion made by Trustee Parisi and seconded by Deputy Mayor 

Christiansen, it was unanimously, 

 

 RESOLVED (#2016-04-24) – to close the public hearing. 

 

Since the base proportion calculation was not approved by the Office of the State Comptroller 

and upon a motion made by Trustee Parisi and seconded by Deputy Mayor Christiansen, it was 

unanimously, 

 

 RESOLVED (#2016-04-25) – to vote on the budget on April 18, 2016 at the 7:00 p.m. 

work session. 

 

There being no further work session business, the Board adjourned to the regular meeting at 7:30 

p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Brian Harty – Village Administrator 


